City of Richmond Memorandum
Business & I'inancial Services Departiment

To: Mayor and Councillors Date: December 8, 2007
From: Andrew Nazareth File: 03-0985-01/2007-Vol 01
General Manager, Business & Financial
Services
Re: FINANCE COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION ON THE 2008 CAPITAL BUDGET

At the Finance Committee meeting on November 29, 2007 staff had put forward a recommendation:
That staff be authorized 1o commence construction of the 2008 projects effective January 1, 2008,

This recommendation was inadvertently overlooked during the meeting, however, this is required in
order for projects to commence in a timely manner in 2008.

Staff recommend that the above be considered by Council.
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Andrew Nazareth
General Manager, Business & Financial Services
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